UNITED STEELWORKERS

NEVER FORGOTTEN

UNITY AND STRENGTH FOR WORKERS

Hello Jim and Mike,

Our United Steel Workers Union is sending our third check
for this year and the amount enclosed is $1,837.50. Our goal
is to meet or beat the $12,098 we donated last year. With the
2 donations we sent in January and April that totaled
$2,836.57 earlier this year and with today’s check we are at
$4,674.07 for the year. '

Please tell everyone thank you for their hard work and
making these flights possible for Veteran’s!

Jerry Otterholt

10368 Lylas rd.
Tomahawk, WI. 54487
USW 460

(715) 966-6641
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